
 
 

 

 
PJRFSI Announces Partnership with United States Hemp Authority (USHA) for 
Program Management 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE FEBRUARY 14, 2023 – TROY, MI 
 
Effective Feb 1st, 2023, the United States Hemp Authority (USHA) has awarded program management 
to Perry Johnson Registrars Food Safety, Inc. PJRFSI is a globally-accredited certification body for a wide 
range of food safety standards, including options for cannabis and hemp production. This partnership 
will allow PJRFSI to act as a third-party certification body to ensure that the USHA’s licensees are 
meeting the highest levels of quality and safety in their products. 
 
“We are excited to work with PJRFSI and appreciate the deep experience they bring to the table,” said 
Marielle Weintraub, USHA President. “Given the lack of federal regulation, and consumer concern 
about the quality and safety of hemp products like CBD, we strive to promote safety and quality 
assurance, and PJRFSI will be an excellent partner in ensuring confidence in hemp farming, processing 
and products.”  
 
Brett McMillen, Cannabis and Hemp Division Manager for PJRFSI, is also optimistic about the future. 
“So many positive things are coming down the pipeline for the hemp industry and we are honored to 
be on board with the USHA. Jonathan and the rest of the team at the USHA have been great to work 
with and the amount of knowledge and connection to the hemp industry they have is an amazing 
resource.” 
 
An introductory webcast is planned for Wednesday, March 1st at 11am EST to discuss the certification 
process and the hemp industry at large for members of the USHA and PJRFSI. 
 
For more information, contact the US Hemp Authority at www.ushempauthority.org 
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